
January 20, 1998 

Dear Harold, 

I just returned from a long-weekend visiting my son, his wife 

and my nww grandson, Logan. I have not found the time to dig 
out erb's comments on his phisical problems or to address your 
c mments made in letters. But, I believe you want the latest 
NY TIMES listing on,Hersh so am sending this quickly! 

Best regards and all, 

Paul Haller 

P.S. The rains haei much of the Tampa-area under water, so I 
felt lucky that I could not "see" many of the places I 
was inte6ted in. Running water might be okay, but standing m/ 
Ovate; is-hot!!! 


